
 

 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE: April 1, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Recommending to Approve Dropping the Graduate Certificate in 

Construction Management 
 
 
On March 31, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee voted to recommend the approval for 
dropping the Graduate Certificate in Construction Management due to low enrollment. See 
attached exhibits, “Graduate Certificate in Construction Management Packet” and 
“Graduate Certificate in Construction Management UPDATED JUSTIFICATION.” 
 
Please add these to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item. 
 


